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Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

Melbourne, 25 November 2022 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 422(T) – 2022  
 
Local Port of Port Philip 
 
Safety Beach 
Safety Beach Boat Ramp Maintenance Dredging 
 
Date: Monday 28 November 2022 until further notice. 
 
Details: Mariners are advised of regular maintenance dredging works to be 

undertaken at Safety Beach Boat Ramp, approximate location (WGS84)  
38˚18.785’S, 144˚59.465’E.  

The boat ramp will be close while works are under way. 

Dredging works will be carried out by long reach excavator, with dredged 
material to be used for renourishment of the adjacent beach. Plant and 
equipment will be stored ashore during the works. 

 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution and observe the closure 
while works are under way.  

Charts & Publications  
Affected:  AUS 143, 158 
 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact the Mornington Peninsula Shire Council 
on 03 5950 1079. 
 
 
 
 
David Ritman  
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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